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Independent Registered Municipal Advisor Representation Letter 

 

The Fort Worth Independent School District (“District”) is hereby disclosing and notifying all 
potential underwriters and placement agents that it has retained an independent registered 
municipal advisor (“IRMA” or “Municipal Advisor”).  

By publicly posting the following written disclosure, the District intends that market participants 
receive and use it for purposes of the Independent Registered Municipal Advisor Exemption (the 
“IRMA Exemption”) as provided in the Securities and Exchange Commission’s final rules adopted 
for municipal advisor registration (the “Final MA Rules”).  

The District is represented by and will rely on its Municipal Advisors of Estrada Hinojosa & 
Company, Inc. and RBC Capital 
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